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October 21, 2020

Village of River Forest
Sustainability Commission
Lisa Gillis

400 Park Avenue

River Forest, IL 60305

Dear Mrs. Gillis,

On behalf of all the men and women at the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District
of Greater Chicago (MWRD), I want to extend my heartfelt congratulations for
winning the 2020 Sustainable Landscaping Award.

The MWRD always recognize projects from across Cook County that speak to the
MWRD’s mission in renewable resources, flood control, and water quality
improvements. This award also highlights the best examples of innovations in green
infrastructure and sustainable landscaping practices and MWRD biosolids use.

As a recipient of the Landscaping award, you are recognized for understanding and
utilizing the benefits of using sustainable resources and for teaching others in your
community.

Congratulations again and if my office can ever be of assistance to you, please let me
know. '

Sincerely,

Mariyana Spyropoulos



